
Reference Number: 2022/910 

15 November 2022 

Ed Whakatihi  

Email: fyi-request-21108-8e9a659c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Whakatihi 

Official Information Request 

Thank you for your request for official information, received on 11 November 2022 requesting: 

“TMP for Police roadside breath tests.” 

Horowhenua District Council does not hold the information you have requested. However, we have been advised 
that the information you have requested is more closely connected to the functions of the New Zealand Police. 

As a result, your request will be transferred to the New Zealand Police under section 12 of the LGOIMA. 

You can expect a response from the New Zealand Police in due course. 

You have the right under section 27 of the LGOIMA, to ask the Ombudsman to review the decision to transfer your 
request for information. 

Yours sincerely 

LGOIMA Officer – Information Management 
People & Culture  
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